
Redscope Primary School 

Summer 1 Home Learning 

Expected Learning  

Reading  We expect that the children read a minimum of three times a week to 
an adult or older sibling. Please record this in their planner. 
Children achieve 5 house points for reading three times in a week.  

Spelling  All children have spellings to learn each week. These are sent home in 
a your child’s Reading Diary. Please make sure that your child 
practices. Just 5 minutes, three times a week will make a huge 
difference.  
They are tested on a Friday and bring new spellings home. 

Mathematics  Children need to practice their number facts regularly. Little and often 
is the key to getting these embedded.  
Children’s number target for this half term is to learn the 
multiplication and division facts for the 5 X table. They should be able 
to recall these facts instantly and understand that these facts may be 
asked in a variety of ways. 
E.g. What is 3 times 5? What is 2 multiplied by 5? What is 4 groups of 
5? What is 60 divided by 5? What is 40 shared between 5? What is 70 
divided into groups of 5 

 

Additional Curriculum Task 

Please choose at least one item from the menu below and bring the home learning into 

school by the end of half term. This task can be done with adults. Children can choose more 

than one if they wish. The more creative the better! 

 Make a woodland animal presentation. 

 

 Create a woodland animal home. 

 

 Go on a wild life hunt and photograph what you find. 

 

 Create a woodland animal fact sheet. 

 

 Make an animal habitat in a shoe box. 

 

 Use symmetry to draw a picture of a woodland animal.  

 

 Create a maths board game involving woodland animals. 


